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To whom it may concern,   

 My name is Monique Bochsler, and I am writing to express my support for SB 641. 

As a resident of Oregon, I believe this legislation is essential. Oregonians are facing 

significant challenges, and we should not allow foreign nations to influence our way 

of life. This bill seeks to prevent the People's Republic of China (PRC), along with its 

government agencies and entities under its jurisdiction, from acquiring or leasing 

agricultural land in Oregon. It explicitly states that any attempts by Chinese entities to 

purchase, lease, or gain any interest in property designated for exclusive agricultural 

use will be deemed legally invalid. 

 

On behalf of my Precint 56 we voted me as a pcp and an Oregon resident, I highly 

support this. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Monique Bochsler  


